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Preparedness Committee 

 

  The Stoneybrook Village Preparedness Committee presented a workshop on June 15th on 

 their PLAN for StoneybrookVillage in the event of a disaster. If you did not attend or if you 

 did not read it yet on the website, please go to www.SVOA-Corvallis.org / HOMEPAGE  and 

look for SVOA Disaster Preparedness Plan. If disaster strikes, we can save lives by  pulling 

together as a community and this plan will help us do that. The body of the plan is  only fourpages 

long, followed by Appendixes with good information on some of the  potential hazardswe face. So, 

PLEASE read it soon, and also make sure you have your Help  Your Neighborgreen cards up to 

date! 

 

Yard Signs 

 

  Yard signs were again discussed by the Board.  The CC&R (Amended and Restated 

 Declaration of Protective Covenants, Conditions, Restrictions and Easements for 

 Stoneybrook Village, dated October 5, 2011) paragraph 6.7, states that: 

 

    “Signs on any Lots shall be limited to 24 inches by36 inches 

     and are not to be displayed for more than 30 days.  For Sale or 

     Lease signs and Security Systemsigns are exempt from this 

     provision.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bernie Parsons, Secretary of the Board of Directors 
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